
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
DATE:  March 17, 2023 
 
SUBJECT: AMENDMENT # 1 
  BERTHS 90-93 BOLLARDS ASSESSMENT SERVICES 
  (RAMP ID # 206228) 
 
 
Due to unforeseen circumstances, the Harbor Department’s Construction and 
Maintenance Division now has an urgent need to acquire the assessment services 
described in the aforementioned Request For Proposals (RFP).  
 
The RFP is amended through this notification as described below.  
 
 

1. The deadline to submit questions regarding this RFP has been changed from 
March 30, 2023 to March 24, 2023. The submission deadline of 3:00 p.m. 
Pacific Time remains the same.  
 

2. The date that responses will be posted on the Harbor Department’s website 
and the Regional Alliance Marketplace for Procurement (RAMP) has been 
changed from April 6, 2023 to March 31, 2023.  

 
3. The due date for proposal submission has been changed from Thursday, April 

13, 2023 to Thursday, April 6, 2023. The submission deadline of 3:00 p.m. 
Pacific Time remains the same.  

 


